----- Original Message-----Email 3

From: Nigel Thomas

Sent: 13 June 2022 22:07

To: Legal Regulatory Services <Irs@npt.gov.uk>

Subject: Pontardawe rugby club

To mr chapel

As the revue will be on the 28/6/22 | will not be available as | have other Business on this date .

However the criteria set out in regards to prevention of crime people already have abused this as a
group of people leaving this venue walked over a neighbours car which was reported to the police.

Public safety, once again people came down the street from this venue and verbally abused a
neighbour when he asked them to stop shouting this was at 00:30 before their license has been
approved and this information was past on to environmental debt.

The prevention of public nuisance: this objective has been breached on a number of occasions as the
venue is positioned at the top of Ynisderw road and this road is the main access to the club.

| hope this information will prompt you to decline there application as this and another venue in
close proximity are causing all of the above on a regular basis and as you Know there is no policing in
this area to help the residents with the regular disruptions that we endure.

Your Thomas Pugh

----- Original Message-----Email 2

From:

Sent: 17 May 2022 19:53

To: Sarah Bartle <s.bartle@npt.gov.uk>

Subject: Pontardawe rugby club

Hello once again

Yes | strongly object to this license as it is in a residential area in close proximity to the venue ,but
also the access to the venue would be along Ynisderw road .

We have already had the side affect’s of this venue not sticking to it’s license which it holds at
present.



There has been no respect for the home owners on this road and to grant licenses above 11:30
would be another abuse of this street as we are already in consultation With the council on matters
regarding another venue which we have problems with constantly.

Why does this street have to put up with so much and so little done to prevent these problems
occurring?.

Your Thomas pugh

----- Original Message-----Email 1

From:

Sent: 02 May 2022 17:12

To: Legal Regulatory Services <Irs@npt.gov.uk>

Subject: Pontardawe rugby club

To. Who it may concern

I’'ve noticed that this venue has applied for a alcohol and entertainment license Up to the hours of
12:30 at night .

We have already had problems with this venue on the 1/5/2022 and in previous years with anti
social behaviour on a number of occasions.

We've previously had bottles cans glasses thrown on the street from this venue.
This club is on a road which has old age residents, and is at the end of a street.

I’'m against this venue having an extended license as we are having enough problems As it stands
from the other place public house.

While licensing are handing out these permits to abuse the residents which live in close proximity it’s
then becomes a problem for environmental to sort out.

This is costing the tax payer more money when it could be better spent elsewhere.

Yours Thomas Pugh



